Spott Presents on Getting the Most Out of Your Attorney

The Small Business Development Series of the Duluth Area Chamber of Commerce is
sponsored by Spott Law Office for 2012. This program is designed to give Chamber members
access to tools and resources that will assist them grow and strengthen their businesses. This
series consists of 12 monthly seminars on topics that are directly related to small business. The
September offering was presented by attorney

Patrick Spott
on "Getting the Most From Your Attorney."



http://www.duluthchamber.com/events/small-business-dev.htm
http://duluthchamber.com/
profiles/patrick-spott

